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May 11,2013

Dear Friends:

Thank you so much for inviting me to the Opening Day Celebration and Ribbon Cutting
for the Amelia Island Trail! Although I can't be with you in person, I want to congratulate
everyone on this great achievement. This project was the result of local officials and community
leaders working together to provide Amelia Island residents another beautiful and safe place to
run, walk and bike. People will be enjoying this trail for years to come. Best wishes for a great
event and much future success.

Sincerely,


